Research Riders Meeting

December 8, 2005

President Don Moravits called the meeting to order for the eight members present.

Vice President Mark Griffin made the motion to accept the November minutes, seconded by Jonathon Matthews, and it was unanimously approved.

President Don Moravits, reporting for Treasurer Ken Irvin, gave the following Treasurer’s report: the current balance for the group is $476.98. 
Old Business Section---President Moravits announced again that the Polar Bear Competition will be from January 1-January 31. You need to be sure to submit your mileage to President Moravits before December 31st, so that your beginning mileage can be used to calculate your total mileage for the month. He also mentioned that if members have information concerning winter riding gear; please send it to him for the RR’s database.

Mark Griffin gave a report on the Big Texas Toy Run. We looked at images on the BTTR website. Plans were made for meeting and riding up to Fort Worth and many other particulars that are involved in this ride. We are looking forward to the reports on the ride at the next meeting.
New Business Section---Mark Griffin let us know that many changes have been made to update the website, but a few more still need to be completed. He also mentioned that he is still looking for tips for riders for an email based circulation.
Mark also reported that a few of the Riders got together for rides in the last of November and first of December. One ride was the Toys for Tots run at Javelina HD. There were about 97 bikes, with 5 Research Riders, to make the ride in spite of weather that left a little to be desired. The weekend before that, five other riders make a run to Luckenback and had a great time. If you are going to be riding and you have an idea when and where, just send an email to Don Moravits (donald.moravits@swri.org) and it will be circulated to the group and anyone who can will be able to make the ride with you.
Jonathon Matthews discussed and showed a first draft of a flyer for the Credit Union Ride 4 Kids that will be happening in April. Further information on this ride will be given at meetings between now and then. Jonathon puts in loads of work on this ride and needs all the support that the Research Riders can give him. Please keep this ride in mind for April.

General Discussion---Milton James informed us of the birthdays for December, four this month! Happy Birthday to all of you December folks.
Milton James made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Steve Clay, and it was unanimously accepted.

SPECIAL NOTE: Some important business has come up that will be handled at the next meeting. In order for your opinion to be expressed, please attend the meeting. It will be held on January 12th in the first floor conference room of Building 71 from noon until 1:00 pm. (Clients have bumped us from Dining Room #2 again). Please, make every effort to attend.
